COMMANDER,FOURTEENTH COAST GUARD DISTRICT
HONOLULU, HAWAII 96850-4982

24 February 1989

Dear Lieutenant Nguyen:

Your command was one of those considered for
the Admiral John B. Hayes Award. The decision to choose
a unit to represent the Fourteenth District for this award
was very difficult.

| regret to inform you that Loran Station Gesashi
was not selected as our representative. Regardless of
this decision, your unit should be very proud of its
accomplishments during the year 1988. It is apparent
that your commitment to excellence and professionalism
contributed to your nomination for the Admiral John B.
Hayes Award.

S

Lieutenant (Junior Grade) Hung M. Nguyen
Commanding Officer

U. S. Coast Guard Loran C Station
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